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February 19, 2025 
 
 
Subject: Cessation of Commercial Fishing Activities on the Annapolis 

Royal Municipal Wharf 
 
 
On February 19, 2025, the Town Council approved motion #C2025-
02-19-06 which stated; 
  

It was regularly moved and seconded that Council 
approve for the Town to close the Annapolis Royal 
wharf to all commercial fishing and mooring. Motion 
carried.  

 
This motion prohibits the mooring of commercial fishing vessels at the 
Town’s Municipal Wharf.  It also prohibits any commercial fishing 
activity, as well as the storage, placement, or servicing of any 
commercial fishing equipment on the wharf for any length of time.  
Any questions regarding this closure, or the details of these 
prohibitions can be directed to the Town administration by email at 
cao@annapolisroyal.com or by mail to:  

Town of Annapolis Royal 
285 St. George Street  
Box 310 
Annapolis Royal, NS B0S 1A0 

 
Thank you   
Mayor and Council 
 
 


